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Saint Barbara 

Catholic 

Church 

Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 

School Principal:    Matthew Creamer 

Dir. Religious Education:       Mollie Luginski 

Church Secretary:      Judy Wellin 

Youth Minister,                                
PR, Marketing, PLC:             Amy Davis     

Parish Council Chairperson:      Bob Otte 

Finance Council Chairperson:   Tony Spitale 

    Church Office: Phone:  (330) 833-6898 

   Fax:  (330) 833-5164 

   E-mail:  StBarbMassillon@aol.com 

    St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833-9510 

  E-mail: StBarbaraElem@YoungstownDiocese.org 

    Parish Life Center:      Phone: (330) 832-4773 

Parish Office Hours:  

Monday—Friday 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m. (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

SATURDAY                                       
4:30 p.m. 

SUNDAY                                            
8:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 

HOLYDAY                                         
Vigil ~ 7:00 p.m.                                  

9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 

WEEKDAY                                            
9:00 a.m. 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION   
SATURDAY 3:30 p.m. 

The Most Holy 
Body and 

Blood of Christ 

I am the living bread that came down from  
heaven, says the Lord; 

whoever eats this bread will live forever.   
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Ministries and Contact Information: 

Youth Ministry: Amy Davis      (330) 833-6898 

Music Ministry: Marisa Stoll      (330) 833-6898 

Parish Council : Bob Otte      (330) 833-7690 

Finance Council: Tony Spitale      (330) 209-8454 

Prayer Circle:     Vincent & Lois Drouhard  (330) 833-9790 

Liturgy Committee:        (330) 833-6898 

Eucharistic Ministers: LaDonna Kraus      (330) 837-3669 

Lectors:  Judy Wellin      (330) 833-8879 

Adult Servers:  Joel Fichter      (330) 830-9301 

Child Servers:  Lisa Spinden      (330) 833-6898 

Ushers:  Thomas Kraus      (330) 837-3669 

Gift Bearers:  Julie Turkal      (330) 832-7868 

Greeters:  Joan Galant      (330) 830-5311 

Sacristans:  Paulette Martin      (330) 704-1706 

Caring Stitchers: Mary Sirgo      (330) 837-4588 

Faith in Action:   Arlene Nussbaum     (330) 837-2705 

   Church Coordinator 

P.T.O.:   Jennifer Doney      (330) 904-2599 

School Secretary: Rhonda Annen      (330) 833-9510 

BAPTISM 

Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held quarterly:    
February  /  May  /  August  /  November                                        
Baptisms are held the fourth Sunday of the month. 
 

REGISTRATION 

New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to support 
the parish with Christian generosity. 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 

The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process for       
initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for those desiring 
full membership through Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist.  
We invite newcomers who are seeking membership to join us!  
Call the church office for information. 
 

MARRIAGE 

Arrange six months in advance. 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 

For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                                
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 

Bulletin Submissions 

Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tuesday at noon.  
Inserts should be sent in electronic form whenever possible. 

Gift Bearers This Weekend 

  4:30 p.m. – The Adley’s Grandchildren 

  8:00 a.m. – Bob and Rita Watkins 

10:30 a.m. -  Paula and Joe Kasunick 

  5:30 p.m. – Ushers  

Flowers on the Altar – In Memory of Chris Seifert 
with love from mom, dad and family. 

Flowers on the Altar  in honor of the 60th Wedding 
Anniversary of Tom and Nancy Adley 

 Calendar 

July 5   NO BINGO 

July 12 150th Anniversary Mtg  Community Room 1:00pm all 

welcome to attend 

July 20 Food Pantry 6 -7:30pm 

August 6 3rd Annual St. Barbara Classic Car Show  

August 17 Food Pantry 6-730pm 

October 21  150th Anniversary Mass and Dinner 

December   Dedication of the Church 

Offerings 

June 10-11, 2017 

Weekly Budget                                    $12,621.00 

Needy             $      414.25 

Regular Collection                                $ 9,651.87 

Mail-in              $ 1,530.00 

On-Line             $     180.00 

Total                         $11,361.87 

Deficit                       ($  1,259.13) 

Attendance 515 – 4:30-127; 8:00-150; 10:30-175;       
5:30-63 

196 - Envelopes 

Capital Campaign                                        $797,618.10 

Collected                                        $546,186.17 



The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ                                                 June 17-18, 2017 

3 

 

 

 

Saturday – June 17 

  4:30 p.m. – Tom & Nancy Adley  

                         60TH Anniversary 

Sunday – June 18– The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 

   8:00 a.m. – Thomas Sibila (Bob & Rita Watkins)  

  10:30 a.m. – Anna Kereszturi (Lopez and Lambert Families 

   5:30 p.m. – For the People of Our Parish 

Monday – June 19 – St. Romuald  

   9:00 a.m. – Mary Dolores Maier (Joanne Friedrich)  

Tuesday – June 20 

   9:00 a.m. – Roy Ellis (Joe and Kay Schiller) 

Wednesday – June 21 – St. Aloysius Gonzaga 

   9:00 a.m. – Joe & Jean Nussbaumer (Mrs. S. Popovich) 

Thursday – June 22-Ss Paulinus, John Fisher, Thomas More 

   8:45 a.m. – Devotion to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 

   9:00 a.m. – Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion      

Friday – June 23- The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 

   9:00 a.m. –  Joe & Lil Simon (Pat Kovacsiss & Family) 

 Saturday – June 24-The Nativity of St. John the Baptist 

   4:30 p.m. – Helen Jogerst (Barney, Tim and Greg)  

Sunday – June 25 – Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

   8:00 a.m. – Helen Halter (Ray and Pat Halter) 

 10:30 a.m. – Thomas Sibila (Evelyn Fichter and Family) 

   5:30 p.m. – The People of Our Parish   

The Sanctuary (Tabernacle) Candle is lit this 
week for a Special Intention.  Please, dear pa-

rishioners, pray for this intention all week.  

     Thank you. 

Bishop’s Appeal Update: 

Our Parish goal is $73,210.08.  As of May 

18h, we have $35,171.45 pledged. Thank 

you to all who have pledged to the annual 

appeal!   

Schedules for 6/19/17 – 6/25/17 

Weekly Servers: 6/19,20,21,23 – L. Eberhardt 

Servers – Saturday/Sunday 

   4:30 p.m. – 6/24 -  A. Spitale, L. Eberhardt, A. Wojcicki 

   8:00 a.m. – 6/25 – E. and N. Bossler – Z. Crofut 

 10:30 a.m. – 6/25 – A. Freidly, C. Majors 

   5:30 p.m. -  6/25 – J. Sebolt 

Lectors – Saturday/Sunday 

  4:30 p.m. – 6/24 – MJ Malich, J. Shrider 

   8:00 a.m. – 6/25 – V. Lorenz, M. Brenner 

 10:30 a.m. – 6/25 – M. Harris, R. Young 

   5:30 p.m. – 6/18 – J. Birman  

Sacristans – Saturday/Sunday 

   4:30 p.m. – 6/24 – M. Kring 

    8:00 a.m. – 6/25 – J. Wyman, T. Simonetti 

  10:30 a.m. – 6/25 – P. Martin 

   5:30 p.m. –  6/25 – P. Martin  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION is Tuesday, June 20  

and will begin after the 9:00 a.m. Mass.            

If you can’t make your appointed time, please call one of the    

substitutes:   Verla Lorenz, 330-833-1125;                                      

  Judi Frank, 330-828-8343;   

  Sue Ehmer, 330-704-0965   

  and Bob Kracker 330-833-1885.       

If they are not available, then call the rectory.  Please remember: 

do not leave until the next person arrives, as we should never 

leave our Lord unattended. 

Scripture Readings for the Week of 6/18/17-6/25/17 

Sun. – Dt 8:2-3,14b-16a; 1Cor 10:16-17; Jn 6:51-58 

Mon. – 2Cor 6:1-10; Mt 5: 38-42 

Tues. – 2Cor 8: 1-9; Mt 5:43-48  

Wed. – 2Cor 9: 6-11; Mt 6: 1-6, 16-18 

Thurs. – 2Cor 11: 1-11; Mt 6: 7-15 

Fri. – Dt 7: 6-11; 1John 4: 7-16; Mt 11: 25-30   

Sat. – Jer 1: 4-10; Pt 1: 8-12; Lk 1: 5-17 

Sun. – Jer 20: 10-13; Rom 5: 12-15; Mt 10: 26-33 
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Mass intentions                          

scheduling change! 

There are now no limitations on the number of Masses that can 
be said for a loved one!                                       

Mass Intentions can be scheduled for:    

* A deceased loved one  

* A living relative/friend who is ill 

* A living person celebrating a birthday,  anniversary, spe-
cial occasion, etc.   

Call the office and ask for Judy on Monday, Tuesday or 
Wednesday 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.    

Sanctuary (Tabernacle) Candle 

Would you like to remember a special loved one in 

your prayers and have our parish family remember 

them in their prayers as well?  Consider  having the 

Sanctuary Candle nearest the tabernacle lit for a week for 

$10 for your intentions.  Call Judy at the rectory 330-833-

6898 to schedule it.  The week that you schedule will be 

listed in the bulletin for all to pray.   

There is also the “tree” of candles that you can light for 

$4.00 each as well. 

  Bereavement Committee   

The Bereavement Committee is looking for volun-

teers for funeral dinners.  Anyone interested con-

tact Julie Turkal, 330-832-7868.   

Catholic Charities serving Portage and Stark 

Counties will be hosting “Rock ‘n’ Roll, with Men 

Who Cook” a fundraising event to benefit Stark 

County’s programing on Saturday, October 7th from 

6-9PM at Walsh University.  Hope to see you 

there! 

Apartments for Rent at St. Barbara’s Old Convent 

1 floor walk-up 

1 bedroom, 1 bath 

Open kitchen, dining/living room 

$650 includes utilities and trash; except TV and phone 

 
Downstairs efficiency apartment 

1 bedroom, 1 bath, 1 kitchen/dinette 

$500 includes utilities and trash; except TV and phone 

 
If interested please call Merle Garman at 330-327-1874. 

Adult Altar Servers Needed 

Anyone interested in serving as an adult altar serv-

er should contact Joel Fichter at 330-830-9301 or 

the rectory.     

Vocations – “God so loved the world, He gave His only Son.”  
How can you give yourself to God the Father in a response to 
that love?  Could God be calling YOU to live His love as a priest 
or in the consecrated life?  Call Fr. Luoni at 330-744-8451 for 

more info. 

150th Anniversary Committee 

is looking for old church pictures for a display.  We 

will make copies and return originals.  Please drop 

off at the rectory to the attention of Lisa along with 

your name and phone number.    Thank you!!!! 

Volunteers Needed  
 

to water the flowers on the Church grounds.  Any-
one who can help please call Kim or Paul Leonard so 
the times and days can be coordinated.  Paul Leon-
ard 330-284-1185 or Kim Leonard 330-284-0105 

200 CLUB WINNERS FROM 6/15/17 DRAWING 

#155 – Joe Heinzer - $500 

#157 – Jim Holderbaum - $100 
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Living Bread Radio – AM1060, FM 94.5 

The Bishop’s Corner – Live call-in radio  program on
-air Wednesdays at 11AM –  Call 1-888-966-2903 

Community Hospice  

Is in need of highly motivated and compassionate individuals 

who want to make a     difference by volunteering their time.  

Please contact Helen Stager for more info at 330-493-0126. 

Touch a life,  become a Hospice Volunteer  - see the 
poster on the bulletins in the Narthex for the details.  
Call 216-255-9090 for more information. 

Retreat at Walsh University – Join the Marian Mis-
sionaries of Divine Mercy and Walsh University 
from June 23-25 for an inspiring retreat featuring 
acclaimed speaker and bestselling author of 33 
Days to Morning Glory, Fr. Michael Gaitley, MIC.  It 
will include 5 conferences with Fr. Gaitley, all 
meals, daily Mass, Adoration, a social hour with the 
Marian Missionaries, lodging option and much 
more.  Proceeds from this event support the work 
of the Marian Missionaries of Divine Mercy who 
minister to people who are homeless, poor and 
needy.  Commuter tickets are $229.  For more info, 
contact us at 413-944-8500 Ext. 10 or visit 
events@marianmissionaries.org. 

 
Father Gaitley Bio – Fr. Michael Gait-
ley, MOIC, is the director of Evangeliza-
tion for the Marian Fathers of the Im-
maculate Conception and director of 
Formation for the Marian Missionaries 
of Divine Mercy.  He is also the author 

of bestselling books 33 Days to Morning Glory, Con-
soling the Heart of Jesus, and the new book,  

33 Days to Merciful Love.  He lives and works on 
Eden Hill in Stockbridge, Massachusetts, home of 
the National Shrine of The Divine Mercy. 

Apples for Students 

Please register your Giant Eagle rewards card to support 

our students here at St. Barbara. 

Sign up at Gianteagle.com/AFTS.  Provide our school ID 

#1461. 

Each time your Advantage Card is scanned, your purchas-

es automatically earn our school FREE educational awards.     

When my father didn’t have my hand…he had my 
back! 

 

 

 

  

Happy Father’s Day to fathers, grandfathers, un-
cles, stepfathers, priests and our dear Father in 

Heaven.  

God our Father, We give you thanks and 
praise for fathers, stepfathers, uncles young 
and old. 
We pray for young fathers, newly embracing 
their vocation; May they find courage and perse-
verance to balance work, family and faith in joy 
and sacrifice. 
We pray for our own Fathers around the world 
whose children are lost or suffering; May they 
know that the God of compassion walks with 
them in their sorrow. 
We pray for men who are not fathers but still 
mentor and guide us with fatherly love and ad-
vice. 
We remember fathers, stepfathers, uncles, grand-
fathers, and great grandfathers who are no long-
er with us but who live forever in our memory 
and nourish us with their love.  
     Amen 

mailto:events@marianmissionaries.org
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Please remember to support our  ad-

vertisers.  They make  our  bulletin 

possible.    Below is our sponsor of 

the week.   

 

Catholic Relief Services – Catholic Charities USA 

You Did it for Me 

Maria Lopez holds up a basket of coffee cherries she 
picked on La Revancha Coffee Estate, a fair trade farm in 
Nicaragua.  As Catholics, the Gospel calls us to respect 
the dignity of workers.  Being on the lookout for prod-
ucts that come from Fair or Ethical Trade producers is a 
way to insure your money is doing good for all who 
helped create it.  Learn more at:  crs.org/you-did-it-for-
me. 

St. Barbara Catholic  
Vacation Bible School 
Mark your calendar 

Monday, June 19 -Friday, June 23rd, 
530PM—8PM 

For children entering Grades K-6th 

 

Tracking Mary: Mysteries & Messages, features the Queen of Heaven 

Express—  a special holy train traveling to the faraway places around 

the glove visited by Our Blessed Mother:  Lourdes, Fatima, Guada-

lupe, England and Ireland.  Children discover how Mary brings us 

closer to Jesus though the power of the Rosary.  Mysteries and Mes-

sages are revealed  at each stop.  The program focuses on Catholic 

identity and teaches the Bible from the Catholic perspective. It intro-

duces saints as faith heroes and heroines while encouraging family 

prayer through a daily Rosary.   

Fee:  $10/child or up to $25 for 3 children (siblings only)  in a family. 

Still accepting registrations.  Forms are available in Narthex .  Contact  

Mollie in the Rectory.   
 

7th Annual Walk for the Unborn – Please join mem-
bers of Forty Days for Life/Canton and Right to Life 
of Stark County for fellowship, a potluck picnic lunch 
and a leisure walk at beautiful Price Park in North 
Canton on Saturday, June 24 at 11:30 am to 2:00 
pm.  People with last names beginning with A – N 
please bring a covered dish.  People with last names 
beginning with O – Z please bring dessert or fruit.  
Water and place settings will be provided. 

Guest speaker, State Representative, Christina Ha-
gan, represents the 50th House of Representatives.  
Learn more about the Legislative process and mak-
ing your voice known to elected officials.  Our work 
does not end at the voting polls.  Contact Linda War-
ren at 330-705-8814 or pliestark@gmail.com. 

June Quote for the Unborn –“I assure you, as often 
as you did it to one of these least ones, you neglect-
ed to do it to me.”  (Matt. 25:45) 

Book Club 

If you like to read and have extra time over the 
summer, consider joining the summer book club at 
St. Barbara!  This is a great opportunity to deepen 
your faith while sharing in discussion with others.  
We will be reading the book The Four Signs of a Dy-
namic Catholic, by Matthew Kelly.  The book will 
inspire you to grow in your faith by implementing 
practical strategies into your life.  Sessions will in-
clude prayer and small group discussion in a friend-
ly, non-intimidating environment.  Participants can 
share as much as they are comfortable during dis-
cussions.  A morning session will be offered at 
10:00AM on Wednesdays beginning July 12 through 
August 16.  An evening session will be offered at 
6:00PM on Thursdays beginning July 13 through 
August 17.  Sessions are expected to last an hour 
and will be held in the community room.   Books 
will be provided.  If you must miss a session due to 
a summer vacation or for another reason, no prob-
lem!  Sign-up sheets will be at both church entranc-
es following all masses.  Please contact Amy with 
any questions at 330-284-9257.      

mailto:pliestark@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

CHILDREN BELL CHOIR Practice  

NO PRACTICE  

 BELL CHOIR Practice  

NO PRACTICE  

  CHOIR Practice  

NO PRACTICE 

CONTEMPORARY GROUP Practice   

NO PRACTICE 
 

All groups are ALWAYS  

welcoming new members! 

Next Week Mass Schedule at a Glance: 

              Saturday, June 24: 4:30pm– Contemporary  
    Choir 

        Sunday, June 25:                8:00am– Cantor 

                 10:30am- Cantor 

   5:30pm-Cantor 

        

Let’s make a joyful noise together! 

 

Please give prayerful consideration to joining one of our musical 
groups. 

Contact Marissa Stoll at the rectory for more information. 
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Sign up as a member of the St. Barbara Alumni 

We are looking for all St. Barbara School Graduates 
to be a part of our school alumni group and part of 
the Stark County Catholic Elementary School – 
Alumni Partnership.  If you are a graduate of St. Bar-
bara School, please mail your name, address, phone 
#, email address, and year of graduation to:  Ken 
Girt, 6433 Lutz Ave. NW, Massillon, OH 44646.  You 
can also simply email the information to:  
stbarbsalumno@gmail.com 

STREAM CAMP for kids 

For the second summer, Holy Cross Catholic Schools is 
offering two popular camps for students. The Holy Cross 
Summer STREAM Camp has weekly themes throughout 
the summer months such as, "Young Chef's Cooking 
Camp", and "Prehistoric Explorers". Campers can attend 
as many weeks as they'd like and there is before and 
after care available.  

Holy Cross is also offering a summer Drama Camp to 
prepare for "Sleeping Beauty Kids". The drama camp 
takes place July 31 through August 16 from 9:00 - 3:00 
with a theatre show planned for the last day.  Both 
camps are open to any students attending area 
schools. For more information, go to 
www.starkholycrossacademy.com. Click on the yellow 
banner at the top and it will take you to our camps and 
events page, or call Holy Cross at (330) 526 - 8366. 

Did you know St. Barbara’s School collects Box Tops and 

Campbell Soup labels.   There are boxes located at each 

entrance in the Narthex for your convenience of drop-

ping them off.  Thank you for helping our school be suc-

cessful!!!! Youth Ministry Summer News 

Upcoming Events: 

June 19 – 4:30-5:30 in the Church – Hour of Prayer.  
This week we will be praying especially for safe trav-
els for youth who are taking summer vacations, 
attending summer camps, or who are serving on 
summer mission trips.  If you have a special inten-
tion, please send it to Amy at 
amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com or call the recto-
ry.  All are welcome to attend!    

July 2 – 6:30-8:00 in the Community Room – Prayer 
Journal Workshop for Middle School and High School 
Youth.  We will be talking about different types of 
prayer.  Each participant will be able to design his/
her own notebook to take home and write personal-
ized prayers and develop a regular habit of prayer.   

July 6 – Summer Field Trip for Middle School and 
High School Youth!  We will be taking an all-day trip 
to visit holy places in Northeast Ohio, including the 
Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Lebanon, 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel Basilica, and the Servants 
of Mary Center for Peace, home to the world’s larg-
est statue of Our Lady of Guadalupe.  We will finish 
the day with dinner at Geneva-on-the-Lake.  The day 
will include opportunities for prayer, faith develop-
ment, fun road-trip games, and time to get to know 
new people!  Please contact Amy for a permission 
slip and for more details by calling the rectory or 
emailing amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com.      

mailto:stbarbsalumno@gmail.com
mailto:amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com
mailto:amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com


Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

  If you or someone you know and trust would                

like to advertise in our bulletin, please contact 

Lisa Spinden in the Rectory!   

Visit our redesigned parish      
website today! 

www.SaintBarbaraParish.com 


